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Last week the pupils of the week 
were :- 

Nur: Ke’myah Todd  

Yr 1:  Lilly-Mae Smith 

Yr 2:  Nicole Kelsey-Harris  

Yr 3: Lucas Burns 

Yr 4:  Summer Hanson  

Yr 5:  Anaina Joseph  

Yr 6:  Maison Hallam 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec: Dylan Hanson-Rothery 

Yr 1:  Ruby-May Thackeray  

Yr 2:  Flynn Gibson 

Yr 3: Aisha Helme 

Yr 4:  Elle Richards  

Yr 5: Jasmine Ward     

Yr 6:   Drew Salt 

Attendance Winner 

Year 2 - 95.3% 

Gold Reward Trip 

Church Links 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Ben Ireland for receiving the latest Head Teacher’s award. 

                  Year 4—Iceland Project 

Year 4’s new topic is Iceland. The children were asked to make a flag using differ-
ent resources rather than just paper and colours. They have used toothpaste box-
es, air drying clay, expanding foam, Lego and many other   materials. We even got a 
cake, which we had to sample of course! 

 

The children who had reached Gold last half term were treated to a reward trip on Wednesday. They had 
lots of fun in the play gym at The Zone in Huddersfield. 

This week the children 
who so wished were 
ashed, to mark the   
beginning of Lent.  

Here Year 4 are being 
ashed by Father David. 



Upcoming Events 

               Red Nose Day 
For Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March, children can 
wear red. They don’t have to pay for this. 

But we are having a Bake Sale! 

Children can bring in cakes and biscuits on the day 
and bring some money to buy them too!  

 

Life Bus 

 

Life Bus is visiting school next Wednesday and Thursday. Each class will be 
part of a session on the Life Bus that is led by Coram Life Education. A letter 
about the sessions will be sent home with your child. 

https://www.coramlifeeducation.org.uk/life-bus-box/ 

School Dinners for Year 2 Parents 

Next Wednesday, 13th March, parents/carers of Year 2 are invited to have a school dinner 
with their child. Children will send out invitations shortly. 

We can only offer dinner to one parent/carer for each child.  

Polite reminder: no photographs in the school. Thank you. 

Wednesday 13th March—School dinners by invitation for Year 2 Parents/Carers. 
Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day. 
Wednesday 27th March—Parents Evening. 

Here are some photos of our World Book Day celebrations—great costumes by the children and staff and 
entries for the book-in-a-jar competition! 

 

World Book Day 


